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City of Manassas Hires New Public Works Director 
 

 
City of Manassas, VA . . . The City of Manassas is pleased to 
announce that Scott Horan will be the new Public Works 
Director effective July 22, 2019.  Scott comes to the City 
with more than 15 years of service to Stafford County Public 
Schools and more than 20 years of service as an Air Force 
Engineering Officer. 
 
As Public Works Director for the City of Manassas, Horan 
will oversee all Public Works functions which include 
Buildings & Grounds Maintenance, Cemeteries, Streets, 
Traffic Controls, Solid Waste and Vehicle Maintenance. 
 
In Stafford County Horan was responsible for 4.2 million 
square feet of facilities and infrastructure, managing their 
fleet services, and oversight of a joint County-School 
Division fleet services facility.  While serving in the Air Force, 
Horan was responsible for operating and maintaining 
facilities, utilities and infrastructure and directing 

comprehensive planning, programming, design and construction. 
 
“Scott’s experience in building and maintaining facilities will be invaluable to the City in 
completing projects in our Capital Improvement Program,” said City Manager W. Patrick Pate.  
“We are excited to have Scott on our management team.” 
 
Horan has a Bachelor of Science Degree in Civil Engineering from Virginia Military Institute and a 
Master’s in Public Administration from Troy State University. 
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